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St. Pats Night at the Kingston Frontenacs Game 
  
November 16, 2021 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
On Friday, December 3, 2021 at 7:00, the Kingston Frontenacs are hosting our 
school.  Students, families, and friends are all welcome to join our St. Patrick school 
community at the game as we cheer on the Frontenacs who are playing the Oshawa 
Generals. 
 
Tickets for the game can be purchased online for $19.50 each.  With each ticket 
purchased, $2.00 is given back to our school. Information regarding how to 
purchase tickets online is in the attached memo from the Kingston Frontenacs.   
We ask that all tickets are purchased online rather than filling out the form and 
sending money into the school.  The deadline to purchase tickets online is Monday, 
November 29th at 7:00 pm.   
 
As an added bonus, some of the Kindergartens from Ms. Forster and Ms. Hazel’s 
class will be singing our National Anthem to begin the hockey game.  You won’t want 
to miss it! 
 
Thanks!  We hope to see you at the game on December 3rd!   
 
 
Mr. Minutillo   Mr. Wells 
Principal   Vice-principal  
 
 
 


